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Newsletter for ay 15 2017  next meeting Sept.18 2017
PRESIDENT’S REPORT :
  
Hi everyone. Well I think everyone is back from the sunny south and are enduring the wet spring we are having so far. Our meeting on May 15, 2017 will be our last meeting before we break for the summer. There will be no meetings in June, July and August. Our fall meetings will begin on September 18, 2017.

 

OUR VISIT TO WINDSOR


On April 24, 2017, 12 members ( Nick Dionne, Bud Lobodzinski, Doug Grant, Gary Dagelman, George Dawson, Gary Hackney, Nancy Hackney, Jim Harris, Joan Harris, Mike Bolen, Charlie Rath and Tom Sonier ) of the London Chapter visited our friends in Windsor at the Moose Lodge. We had sandwiches, salad and dessert for lunch. Thanks to the Windsor Chapter for organizing our visit. We would also like to give a big thank you to the Windsor Chapter for donating $200.00 to the London Chapter to offset our costs of going to the NCCPPA Convention on May 26th and 27th in Kamloops B.C.

 

NCCPPA CONVENTION
 

Nick Dionne and Tom Sonier are off to Kamloops B.C. to attend the National Council of the Canadian Pacific Pensioners Associations Convention. I have received a list of the resolution submissions from our Pensioner Representative Bob Cameron for discussion and approval at the convention.  Hopefully we will be able to send out a report on the convention during the summer break.
 

PENSIONER’S REPRESENTATIVE ELECTION
 

We have yet to receive information on those members who have qualified (receiving 25 nominations) to run for the position of Canadian Pacific Railway Pensioner’s Representative. When this information is provided we will forward it to our chapter members. 

 

LONDON CHAPTER GOLF TOURNAMENT
 

The annual London Chapter Golf Tournament will be held on September 18, 2017 at East Park Golf Course. We will be sending out further information on prices and times with our summer report on the NCCPPA Convention.
 

I hope to see everyone at our final meeting on May 15, 2017 before our summer break  . For those who cannot attend our May meeting, have a great summer and we will see you at our September 18, 2017 meeting.
 

Be Safe
 

Tom Sonier
President
London Chapter
 TREASURERS REPORT:

Here is the Treasures report for May 15 Meeting.

At our April 17th meeting we had 46 members and guests attend and 44 joined for lunch.

Expenses for the month were Royal Legion $528.00 for 44 meals.

On April 25 I deposited $580.00 and on May 2 I deposited $200.00. We have $150 cash on hand.

Bank balance is    

 He said he will fill in the blank on the bank balance when he gets home. Hope this helps.


SICK REPORT;

OBITUARIES;

Bill Pegg Condr.passed away May 1.2017

Bowling Friend Frank Wardle(Madeline)passed away May 8.2017

BIRTHDAYS FOR MAY

John finlay-Bill Foot(94)-Al  Mclean-Mathew-OliphANT

Greg Sullivan-Vickie Tape-Irene Weir

BOWLING FRIENDS

Lou Collier-Janice Fox

BOWLING NEWS; 


By the time you read this our bowling banquet will be over and all the prizes handed out for another year. Congratulations everyone for your help in making it another successful and fun season. Everyone have a great summer and don't forget to come back on September 5th to join us for another bowling good time.  
 

The winning teams this year were:
 

Team 2 Mike Dunn won the high single game with 1333  

Team 9 Jerry McGrenere won  the high Triple Series with 3587 

 

On playoff Day:  

Team 1 Dianne Johnson won  the division B playoff  with 3376 

Team 7 Don DeGraw won the division A playoff  with 3344 
 

In the Championship Game: 
Team 6 Ken Johnson took 2nd place with a score of 3284
Team 3 John Elliott took the 2016/2017 Championship with 3340    

  

 

	




